From: David Weinreich

To: Doug Young
Date: March 26, 2018

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0188-EX-CN-2018

Message:
Dear Mr. Young,

The subject CubeSat is called HaloSta and is a NASA mission. The contact person is:
Vincent Scott Galbraith
NASA Goddard Space Flight Center
Spectrum Manager, Mail Code 450
8800 Greenbelt Road
Greenbelt, MD 20771
Phone (301) 286-5089
Cell (240) 472-6429
Fax (301) 286-1724
e-mail vincent.galbraith@nss.sgoc.gov
vincent.galbraith@nasa.ic.gov
Mr. Galbraith informed Globalstar that he received &quot;final (operational) system certification for this
mission from NTIA in accordance with Doc. 43594/1 and SPS-22932/1.&quot; Mr. Galbraith further
indicated that, should the FCC need further information, they should contact NASA Goddard Spectrum
Management directly.

If you have any questions or need further information, please let me know at
david.weinreich@globalstar.com

Best regards,
David Weinreich
Spectrum Manager - Globalstar, Inc.



